Shropshire Community Infrastructure Levy
Statement of Representations Procedure

Making representations on the Draft Charging Schedule

The Draft Charging Schedule reflects the results of consultation on previous drafts. The
final round of consultation is from 18" March to 21 April 2011.

All representations received on the Draft Charging Schedule will be considered by an
independent Inspector at an examination of the Draft Charging Schedule later in 2011.
Any person or organisation that makes representations at this stage will have the right to
be heard at the examination, should they wish to attend.

If any modifications are necessary as a result of the representations received, these will be
consulted upon in the first four weeks after the Draft Charging Schedule is submitted to the
examiner, in order that responses to any modifications may also be considered during the
examination.

The examination will consider whether the Council has complied with the legislative
requirements, used “appropriate available evidence” to inform the Draft Charging
Schedule, and set a CIL rate that does not put the overall development of the area at
serious risk. Following examination, the Charging Schedule can only come into effect
following formal approval by resolution of the full council of the charging authority.

A response form and “Rationale for the Levy” evidence paper is available on our website,
at www.shropshire.gov.uk following menu path Environment and Planning > Planning Policy >
Community Infrastructure Levy, or by contacting us on 01743 252676.

Representations should be sent, preferably by email, to planning.policy@shropshire.gov.uk Or
Strategy and Policy, Shropshire Council, Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury SY2 6ND
by 5pm on 21st April 2011.

All persons making representations may request the right to be heard by the examiner.

Representations may be accompanied by a request to be notified at a specified address of
any of the following:

0] that the draft charging schedule has been submitted to an examiner;

(i) that the examiner has published his recommendations and reasons;

(i) that the charging schedule has been approved by Shropshire Council.
Please note that all respondents will automatically be notified of each of these three stages
in the progress of the Charging Schedule.
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